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29 September 2023 
 
 
Mr Michael Stretton  
General Manager 
Launceston City Council 
PO Box 396 
LAUNCESTON TAS 7250 
 

By email: council@launceston.tas.gov.au  
 Iain.more@launceston.tas.gov.au  
 
Dear Mr Stretton 

Tasmanian Planning Scheme - Launceston 
substantial modification draft amendment PSA-LLP0002 

Thank you for forwarding the substitute draft amendment of the LPS to the Commission. 

The draft amendment has now been certified as suitable for public exhibition under section 40P(3) 
of the Land Use Planning and Approvals Act 1993 (the Act). 

The Commission directs the planning authority to publicly exhibit the substitute draft amendment 
for 28 days in accordance with the provisions of section 40G and 40H of the Act. 

Enclosed is a certified copy of the draft amendment. 

If you require further information please contact Louise Blyth, Planning Adviser on 03 6165 6818. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Michael Hogan 
Delegate (Chair) 
 
Attachment: Certified draft amendment 
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